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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 46757 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
Car Parking Charges for Staff  
 
Your request is set out below: 
 
1. What is the cost of a monthly or annual parking permit for full-time staff, ranging from Band 2 to Band 9? 
 
The Kent and Medway NHS and Social Care Partnership Trust does not charge staff for parking on site. 
 
2. Do all staff members pay the same amount for parking, or is there a separate tariff based on band or annual 

income? 
 
N/A 
 
3. Does the Trust manage its own parking services, or is it contracted to an external company? 
 
The Trust contracts an external company to manage its parking services. 
 
4. What were the annual expenses for staff car parking last year? Was any profit made, and if so, how is the 

profit used? 
 
N/A 
 
5. When were parking charges introduced for staff, and what were the arrangements previously? 
 
N/A 
 
6. Does the Trust support staff who use public transport through any schemes, or is there a staff shuttle 

service? 
 
No there are no Trust available schemes. 
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I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




